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EAR SIR, your letter to us was greatly 
I:I'I appreciated and we were veryglad PP 
to hear that our signal was so well received. 

It's a great aid to have all you fellows 
radio men take the time and trouble to 
inform us of the quality of our signal. :: 

Yours in broadcasting, 

Acting Chief Engineer 


